
General Meeting minutes for 09/26/2019 

• Marcus KF4YHP, greeted everyone. 
• Marcus reported he got 98 back online, but the power supply needs work. Fan needs to be 

replaced. There is also an exhaust fan on the building that we should look at, see if it needs to 
be replaced, right now it is unwired. 

• Mike, W4TRK reported the 32 is working fine. 
• Terry, KN4DLV, gave an affiliated club update. Still need to provide ARRL a bit more info. Must 

be updated annually. He is also working on an ARES leader to come present at an upcoming 
meeting.  

Treasurer Report 

• William, KM4SKC gave his report. There is $4,725.15 in the checking.  
• Waiting for insurance company to give us a revised bill based on current membership numbers. 
• The repeater fund had $30 donated.  
• 20 in attendance 

Secretary / Webmaster Report 

• We are still promoting our Slack page. Go to http://w4shl.com/slack.php to find sign up 
instructions. 

• Next test session will be here in Shelby County on Sunday, October 6 at 2 pm. 

Vice Presidents Report 

• Looking for programs. 
• Christmas party coming up – Will be using SLACK to communicate 

Net Control 

• We are looking for net control operators. The script is on the webpage under Nets & Repeaters. 
Contact Mike W4TRK for coordination.  

Presentation 

Joey WN4AT gave the presentation on “pico ballons”. 

 


